Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Medicine
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Medicine has received a Petition for Declaratory Statement filed by Matthew Knisley, M.D., on December 15, 2017. The Petitioner seeks a declaratory statement from the Board with regard to whether it is a violation of Section 458.331(1)(t), Florida Statutes, for the Petitioner to treat his psychiatric patients using only psychotherapy and not to provide on-call services as other psychiatric physicians who use medical treatments are required to do. The Board will consider this petition at its meeting currently scheduled for Friday, February 2, 2018. Except for good cause shown, motions for leave to intervene must be filed within 21 days after publication of this notice. Copies of the petition may be obtained by writing Claudia Kemp, J.D., Executive Director, Board of Medicine, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin C03, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3253.
